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COVID-19 UPDATE # 3 
LETTER TO CUSTOMERS 
 
 
GMK Logistics continues to monitor the evolving COVID-19 situation and the impact this is 
having on our customers and the supply chain in general. 
 
GMK appreciates its position as a key logistics partner to your business.  Our priority is to 
protect the safety of our workforce and in turn, maintain an ongoing, reliable and timely 
service to all customers across our national footprint. 
 
As of today, GMK Logistics remains open for business.  As a provider of transport and logistics 
services throughout Australia, GMK is providing an essential service and will continue to 
operate nationally.  All our interstate branches are currently operational and none of the State 
or Territory border closures apply to freight vehicles. 
 
Our major warehouses are continuing to receive container shipments from overseas and we 
expect this to continue.  
 
Our Head Office remains open, although many of our staff are working from home.  We are 
also trialing working from home for some of our branch customer service staff.  Regardless of 
where our people are working, they are all observing enhanced personal hygiene and social 
distancing requirements.   
 
We would also like to reiterate that our drivers continue to effect “contact-free” deliveries in 
order to keep a safe working distance from our receivers.  For the duration of this event, our 
drivers will be recording the receiver’s name as our proof of delivery. 
 
We are continuing to adapt our business continuity plans as this situation unfolds.  We believe 
that we are well prepared, but as you know, this is an unprecedented event and there may be 
disruptions to services outside of our control.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact your GMK representative or myself. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and please keep well! 
 
 
DEREK LIGHTFOOT 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


